No. C3/17102/TC/2011 Transport Commissionerate, Kerala,
Trans Towers, Thiruvananthapuram
Date:03.10.2011

Form
Transport Commissioner,
Thiruvananthapuram.

To
All Deputy Transport Commissioners
All Regional Transport Officers
All Joint Regional Transport Officers
Sir,

Sub: Motor Vehicles Department — Travel concession to students during
Sundays and Holidays — direction issued- reg

Ref: Representation dated 12.08.2011 from Sri. K.K.Balakrishnan, LLM,
Advocate and Notary, Law Champers, Kochi-25
As per the existing Government Orders, travel concession is allowed to Students
traveling in a stage carriage for a distance not exceeding 40 KM for a single journey for
the purpose of attending classes, from residence to their institution. There is no
restriction on using the travel concession on holidays. But several complaints have been
received by this Department and Government stating that both KSRTC and Private bus
operators are not allowing travel concession on Holidays including Independence Days
and Republic Days. In this circumstances, you are requested to inform all private stage

carriages and authorities of KSRTC that students can avail travel concession facility on

holidays too.
Yours faithfully,
Sd/-
Senior DTC (Taxation)
For Transport Commissioner
Copy to:-

1. Managing Director, KSRTC for information
2. The petitioner for information




